
Together, we will Inspire, Grow, and Live our Catholic faith. 
St. John the Baptist, Seymour, WI 

 

May the LORD bless you and keep you! 
May the LORD let his face shine upon you, and be gracious to you! 

Numbers 6:24-25 

 

August 20, 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 

Thank you for your continued support of our parish mission to lead our children closer to Jesus. As the 
new school year approaches, we at St. John’s are excited to prepare for another engaging and 
purposeful year of Catholic Faith Formation. 

We are blessed with a dedicated team of volunteer catechists who joyfully share their time, faith, and 
love for Christ with your children. Everything we do in Faith Formation at St. John’s is rooted in our 
desire to inspire our children, nurture their Catholic faith, and help them live as Jesus taught us through 
the Scriptures. 

Enclosed you will find all the necessary information for this year’s Faith Formation program. Please 
complete both sides of the registration form with as much detail as possible. If your child was not 
baptized at St. John’s or St. Sebastian’s, and you have not provided this in the past, please include a copy 
of your child’s baptismal certificate with your registration. 

Families may register either online or by paper form—there is no need to do both. 

Our Faith Formation program will begin with our special Kick-Off Night on Wednesday, September 17, 
2025, from 6:15–7:15 p.m. We will gather together in the church to begin the evening. Parents are 
required to attend with their children for this special start to our year. 

You’ll notice on the enclosed schedule that, in addition to our Kick-Off Night and Send-Off Night, we will 
be hosting two Family Nights—one in November and one in January. These evenings are designed for 
the whole family to attend and participate together. Parents are required to attend with their children. 

We ask that registration materials be returned by Friday, September 12, 2025. All children must be 
registered prior to our first night of class. 

Our catechist team looks forward to walking with your children in faith this year. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

In Christ, 
 

John Steltz 

Coordinator, Missionary Discipleship 
jsteltz@stjohnseymour.com 
920.833.6140 x3 (office) 
920.840.3190 (cell) 

mailto:jsteltz@stjohnseymour.com

